
 

Newsletter 

Term 4  Week 7 (delayed) Thursday 25th November 2020 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 

 
 

 
Wed 25th Nov 

Governing Council 

Breakfast Meeting 

 

 
Thurs 26th Nov 

ATSI Graduation 

 

 

From The Leadership Team 
 

Concert update 

Unfortunately due to the current COVID restrictions and after consideration of the Department 

for Education advice we have made the decision that our Christmas concert will be a student 

only event this year. We understand that families will be disappointed with this news. 

 

Graduation Update 

We will be proceeding with our Year 7 Graduation with restrictions. To keep within the COVID 

rules we can accommodate 4 adults per student to ensure we are compliant with social 

distancing rules. The event will be ticketed through Eventbright. Please note that there will be 

no entry without a ticket. All visitors will be expected to fill out a COVID site entry form. We will 

send copies of these home with students to be brought with adults on the night. Unfortunately 

we will be unable to attend the Somerset Hotel for tea and will be making other arrangements , 

the details of which will be sent home soon.  The Eventbright link will be sent home with 

students. 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day - by Verity 

On Wednesday November 11th for Remembrance 

Day, the upper primary unit met at the flag poles. 

Monique and Liliana laid a rosemary wreath in front 

of the flag poles. Johanna and I read the ode. Then 

Mrs Webster played the Last Post and we had a 

peaceful minute of silence, at 

11am. 

 

 

It was an important event to 

remember the soldiers who 

fought for us and our land. 

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 
 

Wed 9th Dec 

Graduation 

 

 

Fri 11th Dec 

Last day of school 

Early dismissal 2pm 

Parent Group 

Currently Postponed 
  

School Assemblies 

Currently for students 

only 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 

Out Of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 

Keller Road Colour Explosion 
Fun Run Highest Fundraisers 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all of our fundraisers, many pictured here fundraised over $100, and in particular 
our winning highest fundraising student Josiah and his family raised more than $1,000!! 

Thank you to all our families who donated money towards our school hall development. Overall we 
raised just over $4,474!! 

Physical literacy Focus:  Taekwando and Gymnastics  

This year we won a grant from ‘Sporting Schools’ and another for 

working on raising Physical Literacy skills with our students.  We 

developed a committee who chose to run clinics involving physi-

cal skills we have not explored as part of our usual PE Program 

that work on increasing balance, flexibility, agility, strength and 

patterned, rhythmic, repetitive movement.  Children have gained 

new understandings and skills and enjoyed learning while having 

fun. We have also been able to purchase new equipment that can help us transfer 

these skills into our school life as well and established links with community sports 

groups who can help us 

achieve this. 



 

 

School News 

 

 Reminders 

 

Christmas Raffle 

Please remember to get your Christmas Raffle donations in as soon as possible and raffle books back by next Monday 

30th November. 

We are asking kindly for donations for our Christmas Raffle. Each class will have a box in their room for donations or 

you may drop them in at the front office. 

Some suggestions include: 

 Christmas Puddings/Mince Pies  

 Christmas Bonbons            

 Christmas Decorations / Wrapping supplies 

 Chocolate / Sweets 

 Christmas Kitchenware (bowls, cups etc) 

 Books / Puzzle books 

 Games 

 Stationary products  

 Beauty items 

 Family DVDs 

 

We would appreciate any donations as soon as possible please. The raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 3rd December 

(amended date). 

Many thanks for your support for this fundraising. All proceeds go towards helping our students. 

Dental Van  
 

The School Dental 

van will be back 

onsite Wednesday 

25th November and Thursday 26th November to 

catch up on students who have previously 

returned request forms but have not yet seen the 

dentist.   

Road Safety 

Please take care when dropping off and 

picking up your children from school. Do not 

pull into the staff carpark driveway or block 

others while dropping off your children. 

Observe the school zone speed limits, take 

extra care and watch for young children 

crossing the road or riding on the footpaths.  

 

 



 

 

Local Community 


